
Information Sheet for parents of children in Year 1 Term: 2B 

Teachers:  Mrs Cawood and Mrs Gillard Support Staff: Miss Horan, Mrs Nassir, 
Miss Akhtar and Mrs Khan  

Please remember to bring:

Mon Tues Wed Thurs Fri

PE Kit YES

Library Book YES

Reading book YES YES YES YES YES

Homework 
given

Reading Reading Reading and 
Spelling

Reading Reading and 
Maths task 

Homework 
returned

Reading 
Maths task 

Reading Reading and 
spelling

Reading Reading 

This half term the children will be: Dancing In The Dark!!

English We will be looking at fiction and non fiction.  The children will 
continue to work on sentence structure, using adjectives and 
joining connectives to their writing to make it more interesting.

Maths We will be developing our mental calculation strategies, place value 
skills and using and applying problem solving strategies when 
working with + and -. We will be concentrating on mathematical 
vocabulary, particularly 10 more/less than and capacity.

Science We will be learning about our senses. We will particularly be 
concentrating on sight and listening. We will be using our senses to 
find things out.

RE Children will be learning about the Easter story, its importance to 
Christians and how it is celebrated.

ICT We will be developing our typing skills, learning how to save our 
work and becoming more confident with Microsoft Word. We will 
also be learning to use different coding programs.



Topic We will be finding out about different animals and how their senses 
are different from ours. We will be learning about animals who 
come out in the dark and the senses they have.

Special events:

Parents evening 3.30 – 5.30

Parents evening 4.00 – 7.00


